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Quick Fact: 

 

City Water Usage 

 

October 2018 

38,839,000 

 

October 2017 

99,305,000 

 

YTD 2018 

391,815,000 

 

Total 2017 

502,241,000 
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Note From The City Administrator 

It is hard to believe the holiday season is upon us. The City Council continues to work 

through the budget process for Fiscal Year 2019. You can keep up to date on the budget 

process as well as the six-year (2019 to 2024) development of the capital facility, equip-

ment replacement, and information technology plans wrap up here at: http://www.cpwa.us/

departments/finance/budget_2019.php. Also, please keep in mind that the implementation 

of the Stormwater Utility begins on January 1st, 2019. The utility was created to fund new 

activities required by the State of Washington Department of Ecology demanding we ob-

tain a NPDES Phase II permit beginning in 2019 for our Stormwater System. Information 

about the Stormwater Utility is located here: http://www.cpwa.us/departments/

public_works/stormwater_utility.php. Customers can turn in an application to receive a 

Stormwater Utility fee credit of $2.63 a month if an engineered stormwater system certi-

fied by a Washington licensed professional engineer serves their premises. The form is lo-

cated here:  http://www.cpwa.us/document_center/Engineering/Stormwater/

StormwaterUtilitiesCreditForm2.pdf  

The State of Washington Transportation Improvement Board (TIB) recently awarded the 

city a grant for $1,682,500 to reconstruct C Street from College Avenue to Larch Avenue. 

The City received another grant from TIB to resurface Lamperti Lane and repair broken 

sidewalk panels from Larch Avenue to College Avenue in the amount of $289,088. Both 

projects will take place sometime in Summer 2019. Pacific Power will be wrapping up 

switching out wooden pole sodium streetlights to LED’s this month. Columbia REA will 

be following suit as well. Both of these projects are funded by a TIB Relight WA Grant.  

The City in partnership with Walla Walla University, Hayden Homes, JUB Engineers, and 

Pacific Power is once again putting on the Winterfest celebration the night of  Thursday, 

December 6th, 2018. Activities will take place from 4 PM to 8:15 PM. The lighted parade  
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2019 Dog Licenses 

2019 dog licenses will go on sale starting Monday,  

December 10th! 

 

Intact dogs: $30.00 

 

Spayed/Neutered: $15.00 

They can be purchased at either location  

Tags are good for calendar year! 

Blue Mountain  

Humane Society 
7 George St.  

Walla Walla, WA 

College Place  

Police Department  
619 S College Avenue  

College Place, WA 

The City of College Place utilizes Xpress Bill Pay as the processor for our electronic payments. Through their 

website and app you can look at your account balance, set up  

Auto Pay and make payments any time of day. Multiple payment methods available, such as credit card, debit 

card or checking account. If you have not already done so, by signing up for an account and your statement to 

be emailed through Xpress instead of being mailed to you, you can receive a one-time $5.00 credit per account. 

You can access Xpress through our website, www.cpwa.us.  

will occur on College Avenue from 10th Street to Whitman Drive at 5:30 PM. A community gathering with carols 

and Santa Claus will occur at the College Place Fire Department immediately following the parade. A tree light-

ing at City Hall will follow the event at the Fire Department. The fireworks show will occur at the Old Rogers 

School site (bounded by 4th Street, 6th Street, Bade Avenue, and Davis Avenue) at 8:15 PM.  

 

City facilities will be closed in observance of the Christmas holiday from December 24th at noon resuming  

normal business hours on December 27th. Happy Holidays everyone! 

http://www.cpwa.us


THURSDAY 

DECEMBER 6 

2018 
 

625 S. College Ave 

College Place, WA 

 

4-8 P.M. 

PARADE • CAROLS • TREE LIGHTING 

VENDORS • SANTA • FIREWORKS 

SPONSORED & PRESENTED BY 

City of College Place 

Hayden Homes 

Walla Walla University 

JUB Engineers 

Pacific Power 

Vendors at College Place Fire Station ……… 4:00 to 8:00  

College Avenue Lighted Parade …………………………… 5:30  

Santa, Carols & Gathering @ Fire Station ……………… 6:30  

Parade Awards Announced @ Fire Station ……………7:00  

Tree Lighting @ Municipal Campus ……………………… 7:45  

Fireworks @ Old Rogers School Site (4th & Davis) …… 8:15  



Dec 3rd at 5:00 PM – Economic Development, Tourism, 

and Events Commission. 

 

Dec 4th at 5:30 PM – City Council Workshop. 

 

Dec 6th 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM – 2nd Annual Winterfest  

 

              5:30 PM – Parade of Lights 

 

              8:15 PM – Fireworks @ Old Rogers School Site. 

 

Dec 10th & 17th at 7:00 PM – City Council Meeting. 

 

Dec 18th at 7:00 PM – Planning Commission.  

 

Dec 19th at 7:30 AM – Park, Arbor & Recreation Board. 

 

Dec 20th at 4:00 PM - Historic Preservation Commission. 

 

Dec 24th from 12:00 PM to 26th – City Facilities Closed: 

Christmas Observed  

 

Jan 1st – City Facilities Closed: New Year’s Day  

Observed.  
 

Unless specified all events are at  

City Hall— 625 S. College Ave 

Community Calendar  
City of College Place  

Department Contacts 

Mayor 
Harvey Crowder 

hcrowder@cpwa.us 

City Administrator 
Mike Rizzitiello 

mrizzitiello@cpwa.us 

Finance Director 
Sarah Killgore 

skillgore@cpwa.us 

Police Chief 
Troy Tomaras 

ttomaras@cpwa.us 

Fire Chief 
David Winter 

dwinter@cpwa.us 

Public Works Director 

Paul Hartwig 

phartwig@cpwa.us 

Building & Planning Director 
Jon Rickard 

jrickard@cpwa.us 

HOLIDAY TREE RECYCLING 
 

Walla Walla area Boy Scouts of America, Troop 305 will be picking up your unwanted holiday tree on 

January 12 and 13. All neighborhoods will be covered; however, if your tree is NOT picked up by the 

evening of January 13, you may send an email to: treepickup@troop305.net. This e-mail will not be 

read before January 13, it is used only to locate missed trees. We are sorry, but 

due to the large number of trees we pick up, individual pick up times cannot be 

scheduled. Donations to the Boy Scouts are appreciated and will be used for 

Scouting activities. 
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